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1. Please identify any community or historical ties that should be reflected in the design of a new 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Please identify any overall school or school program features that should be reflected in the 

design of a new school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Please identify any building features or any ideas which would help the new school blend into 

the community.   (Examples of questions to consider:  Should it look old or new?   Should it be 

brick and stucco or glass and steel?  Should any part stand out more than the other parts?)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



4. Often, in campus wide renewal projects such as is being planned for Melrose, the campus 

design includes the renovation of current buildings along with the construction of new 

buildings in order to recognize the historical aspect and accomplishments of the school.  Do 

you feel it is important to save and renovate some or all of the existing buildings for this 

purpose? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Please share your thoughts or knowledge about the Women’s Center which currently is 

surrounded by the Melrose property.   Please include what you feel could or should be done 

with the Women’s Center building and property. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6. If it is possible, would you favor building a new elementary school on the grounds of John 

Hopkins Middle School and relocating Melrose Elementary to that site? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7. Please include any other thoughts you have about the look or plans for a new school on the 

Melrose site.    Please feel free to include sketches or drawings of your ideas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


